
 
Ronald McDonald House Charities® of Central Illinois is here to serve and sustain 
families when catastrophe strikes the most cherished part of their lives - their children. 
Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Illinois provides a supportive place for 
families to stay while their child is receiving medical care and supports programs that 
directly improve the health and well-being of children. We operate two Ronald 
McDonald Houses in the central Illinois region as part of our charity’s chapter. Our first 
house, located in Springfield, Illinois, opened in 1986 and serves approximately 300 
families a year. Our second house, located in Peoria, Illinois, is scheduled to open in 
December 2019, and we anticipate serving approximately 700 families a year.  
 
Thank you for your interest in supporting our charity through your Donor Advised Fund! 
Please find pertinent information below: 
 
Official Charity Name: Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Illinois  
Tax ID Number: 37-1145155 
Checks can be made payable to Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Illinois. 
Please mail to: 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Illinois 
Attn: Kelly Thompson, CEO 

610 N. 7th Street 
Springfield, IL 62702 

 
For more information, please visit www.rmhc-centralillinois.org.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to: 
Kelly Thompson, CEO (kthompson@rmhc-centralillinois.org) or 
Kendyl Wear, Development Director (kw@rmhc-centralillinois.org).  

 
 

IRS Determination Letter, if needed, is on the next page.  
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